
Dear Parents, 
 

OFSTED: 

This is a short newsletter this week as we have all been somewhat occupied over the past two days with 

our visitors from OFSTED. They arrived quite literally two years to the day since our last inspection. 

They have spent yesterday and today observing teaching and learning, observing assemblies, hearing 

children read, talking to different children about their experience of school, looking at children’s books, 

talking to staff and going through lots of other pieces of evidence. At the time of writing the 

inspection is still underway. We will be able to let you know the outcome -once it is ready to be 

published on the ofsted website. This will take between two and three weeks. 
 

Thank you to those parents who gave us positive support through your comments and through 

completing the parent view questionnaire. Thank you also to the staff for their talent, commitment and 

hard work not just during this week but at all times. And of course thankyou to our fantastic children 

who have done us and you proud whatever the outcome will be. 
 

Netball news: 

Yesterday, our netball team played their second match of the season against St Johns and St Clements 

school. They secured a massive victory beating them 17-0! Lauren in Year 6 once again scored the 

most goals and so is player of the match. Well done team! 
 

Class photos: 

Next Wednesday all classes will be having their annual class photos taken throughout the day. 

Although Y2 and Y6 are out on trips we will make sure they have their photos taken either at the 

beginning or end of the day. Please make sure children are wearing correct uniform and no earrings! 

(studs or sleepers acceptable) 
 

Dates for this term: 
Monday 15th to Friday 19th June – Y1 phonics screening 

Wednesday 17th June – Y2 to National Gallery am; Y6 to TFL workshop am; class photos 

Monday 22nd to Friday 26th June – Y6 cycle training 

Monday 29th June to Friday 3rd July – Y5 cycle training 

Wednesday 1st July – Y6 secondary school induction day 

Saturday July 4th – PTFA summer fete 12noon 

Monday 6th to Friday 10th July – Health week 

Monday 6th July – skateboarding workshops for YR to Y6 

Tuesday 7th July – Sports day (at GMH Park) 

Wednesday 8th July – Sports day reserve date 

Friday 10th July – End of year reports out to parents 

Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th July – Y4 cycle training 

Monday 13th July – Y6 production and graduation 7pm 

Friday 17th July – last day of the school year. Y6 home at 12noon, rest of the school home at 2pm. No playcentre. 

 

 

Tel: 020 7207 1807 fax: 020 7401 6588 email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk 

Web: www.friarsprimaryschool.com   


